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Ref: PL06D.247320 
 
 
At a further Board meeting held on 12th January 2017, the memorandum on file 
dated 11th January 2017 was considered, together with the correspondence 
received from the planning authority on 9th November 2016, and the Inspector’s 
report as amended on 10th January 2017 (by the addition of a second sentence in 
Section 6.6 of the report). 
 
 
The Board was satisfied that no new issues arose for consideration, and decided to 
confirm the decision to grant permission previously made on 20th December 2016. 
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